
CITY OF MARSHALL 
WORK SESSION 
M I N U T E S  

Tuesday, June 28, 2022 
 

The work session of the Common Council of the City of Marshall was held June 28, 2022, at City Hall, 344 West Main 
Street. The meeting was called to order at 4:00 P.M. by Mayor Robert Byrnes. In addition to Byrnes the following 
members were in attendance: Craig Schafer, Steve Meister, John DeCramer, Russ Labat, and James Lozinski. Absent: 
None. Staff present included: Sharon Hanson, City Administrator; Dennis Simpson, City Attorney; Jason Anderson, 
Director of Public Works/City Engineer; E.J. Moberg, Director of Administrative Services; Sheila Dubs, Human Resource 
Manager; Wastewater (WW) Facility Superintendent Scott Truedson, Scott Przybilla, Assistant WW Facility 
Superintendent, Bolton and Menk Engineer Jon Peterson and Steven Anderson, City Clerk. 
 
Discuss City Response to MPCA Notification of new Wastewater Permit Limits. 
Scott Truedson, Wastewater Treatment Facility Supervisor; Scott Przybilla, Wastewater Treatment Facility Assistant 
Supervisor and Jon Peterson from Bolton and Menk presented Minnesota Pollution Control Agency’s new proposed 
permit limits for the wastewater treatment facility National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) to take 
effect in 2024. Council commented on the City of Marshall’s efforts in reducing discharge and clarified with staff about 
current city discharge levels in comparison to the new limits. Discussion took place regarding the draft response letter to 
the MPCA and working with Significate Industrial Users (SIU). Consensus was given to proceed with a response letter and 
to continue to work with SIU in the area. 
 
Adjourn 
At 4:40 P.M., Meeting was adjourned by Mayor Byrnes. 
 
 
 

      
          Mayor 

 
Attest: 
 
     
City Clerk 


